JOURNAL OF



SURGICAL SCIENCES

From the Desk of Editor in Chief

Dear Members,

Wishing all of you a very happy new year!

We've completed one year of our tenure. We tried our best to maintain high quality of our beloved journal. Online version is now available in the following website: www.sosbjournal.org.

It has been decided that in the upcoming 15th International Surgical Congress of SOSB scheduled on December 2019 best published paper in Journal of Surgical Sciences will be awarded. So I request all of you to send your original works for publication so that it has a chance to be recognized in an international forum.

Thanking you all.

Professor Salma Sultana

Editor-in-Chief Journal of Surgical Sciences Society of Surgeons of Bangladesh